
January 21, 2024 

Proponent of SB 366 

Chairman Mike Thompson and Respected Committee Members, 

I am a proponent of this bill, SB 366, because we need to make sure Fred Sherman never 
pulls this stunt again.  This proves once a man has power, heÕll use it over and over, until 
someone stops him.  Actually, I donÕt believe Fred Sherman really had this power but he 
did, he exercised it, was not stopped (actually got approval the first time, I think), and did 
it again.  Johnson County did not need preprinted, pre-populated advance voting 
applications sent to every Johnson County resident the first time, in spite of the 
plandemic, nor did we need it this time.  This move by Fred Sherman risked our privacy and 
wasted more of the taxpayersÕ money.  He needs to lose his job over this, but for now, 
SB366 will stop him from ever doing it again.  Thank you for writing and sponsoring this 
bill! 

We The People are very grateful to Chairman Thompson for bringing this bill and holding 
this hearing.  He and others are patriots and are upholding their Oaths of Office to 
uphold the Kansas Constitution and protect the citizens of Kansas. 

Please pass this bill. 

Most sincerely, 

Jill OÕConnor 

Precinct Committee Woman, Overland Park, 5-18 


